
 

Our School is using ClassDojo! 

Dear Parents, 

This year we are using ClassDojo to encourage important 

skills like working hard and participating. We’ll also use it to 

communicate important information to you: we can message, 

send updates, photos, and videos from the classroom and 

school. It is an easy way to communicate what is going on at 

school.  

We would like all families to sign up for ClassDojo! You can 

use it on any device: it is a simple, free mobile app for iOs 

and Android, and can also be used from a computer at 

www.classdojo.com. (If you already have the app you are all 

set.) 

We would like your permission to photograph or video your 

child to share with the class or school through the secure 

ClassDojo app. Only parents of St Catherine’s students will be 

able to view these photographs/videos. 

Yes, I DO give permission for my child to be 

photographed or videoed for school use on 

ClassDojo.  

No, I DO NOT give permission for my child to be 

photographed or videoed for use on ClassDojo. 

Thank you so much! 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ 

Class: ___________ 

Parent signature: __________________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________________ 

Learn more about ClassDojo! 

Find out more about why we are excited 

to use ClassDojo, and how it is safe and 

simple for everyone:  

www.classdojo.com/LearnMore 

 

 

www.classdojo.com/PrivacyCenter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


